Gwen Ammon

The Spokane River has been cared for with regular clean ups since it went through a large
toxicology cleanse many years ago. Currently it offers a clean source for the surrounding wildlife as
well as a cool place for my small child and I to spend hot summer days. The idea of it being
polluted by excess chemicals, further polluting the ground around it that we all walk and live on, is
disgusting. It is a completely inappropriate and garishingly ugly proposal to allow companies to
dump into our river. If they are creating so much toxic waste, they should be held responsible for
finding alternative, healthier production processes. My river is not their scape-what precident does
that create?



